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This was a lot of firsts for BRoW4.

The first event of the year.

The first time we have organised an event at 

Hinchingbrooke Country Park.

The first time that we have been able to have 

stalls, both indoors and out. And yet again, we 

are proud to say another success. 

The first Sunday of the 

New Year Dog Walk , 

has been one of our 

favourite events , a few 

members of the BRoW4 

team own dogs and we 

like to get them to 

socialise with others, 

and what better way 

than to organise a dog 

walk. For the past three 

years we have organised the event around Earith 

near St Ives. Due to the success and the amount 

of dog walker who joined, it was suggested to 

move somewhere bigger. 

After talking to Alexandra West, the manager of 

the Countryside Hall, it was agreed to move to 

Hinchingbrooke Country Park. 

BRoW4 attend local community events and 

mentioned to a few fellow stall holders if they 

would be interested in having a stall at this first 

at Hinchingbrooke Country Park event. We were 

overwhelmed at the response. We had stalls 

both indoors and out selling everything from 

ribbons and bows for little girls to toys for the 

child within us. 

Sweets for the humans and treats for the dogs. 

Accessories for the dogs and some for their 

owners. Jams and preserves plus some amazing 

pickles and chutneys. There was so much for the 

dogs and owners alike. 

Owners walking around the park were coming in 

after saying hello to the Cromwell Vet gazebo 

who were there to advise on basic first aid for the 

dogs. 

 

Sunday 28th January 2018

We took part in the Help Amelia Martin Family 

Fun Day, at New Manor Farm, Sawtry Way in 

Houghton. 

This event was to help raise money and 

awareness for Amelia Martin, a married mother 

of a wonderful 6 year old boy, who has a rare 

tumour know as Grade 3 Papillary Meningioma.
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Amelia has had two surgeries and  radiotherapy 

treatment to remove a smaller brain tumour, 

unfortunately due to the rapid growth  and 

awkward direction of this rare tumour, which has 

grown five centimetres since November 2017  

hospitals in the UK have deemed it inoperable 

and untreatable. 

 However Amelia has now been approved 

treatment known as Proton Beam Therapy from a 

clinic in Prague in the Czech Republic. The 

treatment is not cheap and the NHS have not 

approved her funding.

Cathy Sellars, Amelia’s best friend said ‘Amelia is 

the kindest, most positive person I have ever met. 

She is a much loved mum, wife, daughter and 

sister. She wants to fight this tumour so that she 
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For earlier issues of our Newsletters and to

find out about Bike Run or Walk4,

please visit our website:

 
www.bikerunorwalk4.com

 
Want to meet us? Come along and support 
us in the following places:
 

Sunday 8th April 2018

Food & Craft Fair 11.00 - 5.00pm

Wood Lane, Ramsey
 

Wednesday 11th April 2018

HuntsBlind Coffee Morning 10.00 - 11.30pm

All Saints Church, Market Place, Huntingdon
 

Sunday 22nd April 2018

Spring In The Park 10.00 - 3pm

Family Fun Day - 

Dogs Welcome
Hinchingbrooke Country Park, 
Brampton Park, Huntingdon,

UPCOMING EVENTS

can watch her son grow up and be around him for 

as long as possible. So please help me to raise 

funds. Myself and her family would be so grateful. 

The money raised through Just Giving will fund 

Amelia's treatment abroad as well as any other 

treatment that she may need. Any money not 

spent on treatment and associated costs will be 

donated to cancer charities. Thankyou.’

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/amelia

newby

 

 

 


